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27/08/2020  12:10:052020/2118/P OBJ Naznene Sparrow I object to the proposed extension and outbuilding on these grounds:

1. Their appearance is out of character on an estate of mansion flats with gardens, with a pleasingly uniform 

appearance in the Dartmouth Park Conservation area (sub area 9.) Extensions and outhouses would be 

outside of the vocabulary of a Boehmer & Gibbs development such as this.

2.The extension is forward of the existing line of the sweep of the buidings and should this proposal go ahead, 

it would set a precedent for innumerable such applications which would destroy the homogeneity of the rear 

elevation. 

3. The view from the upper stories of the rear of the building is a highly prized aspect of living in these 

mansions. The prospect of looking down on a disarray of outbuildings and extensions is upsetting. The 

proposed structures would detract from the enjoyment of the view from the upper stories.

4.  The proposed structures would prejudice the desirability and therefore the future value of these homes.
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